
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Mayor 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor C(7 
September 3, 2020 

Resolution 2020-0CoJ Authorizing the Assembly President to Sign Kenai 
Peninsula Borough, City of Kenai and City of Soldotna Joint Resolution 
No. 2020-001 , Encouraging all Residents to Take the Necessary 
Precautions and Follow the Recommended Preventative Measures of 
the Center for Disease Control to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19 in 
Our Community During the Public Health Emergency {Mayor) 

This resolution authorizes the Assembly President to sign Joint Resolution 2020-001 
which encourages the residents of the Kenai Peninsula Borough, including the 
cities of Kenai and Soldotna, to take the necessary precautions and follow the 
recommendations of the Center for Disease Control {CDC) in an effort to help 
prevent the spread of COVID-19 in our communities. 

COVID-19 is a significant health risk to our residents and poses a potential burden 
on our local health care providers. Preventative measures are the best defense 
against the spread of this virus . Joint Resolution 2020-001 will serve as a reminder 
to all residents that they can help prevent the spread of this virus by practicing 
the CDC 's recommended mitigation measures. 

Your consideration of this resolution is appreciated. 


